
STAYING SAFE 08.09.2020 

You may have seen the recent letter from Cllr Pat Hackett regarding the increase in the 

number of people testing positive for Covid-19 in the last week.  We are asking you to work 

with us on the following recommendations to help keep our school community safe and well. 

 Wear a face covering when on/around school site 

 Avoid arriving at school earlier than your given time 

 Keep your distance between other families 

 Keep moving as much as possible to avoid gatherings of people 

 if you think you have symptoms, self-isolate and get tested.  

As a reminder, current Government restrictions for socialising are: 

 If you’re meeting up with someone outside of your household, you still need to keep 

your distance. 

 If you’re meeting up inside, it should only be two households together, no more. This 

includes someone’s house, the pub and eating out. 

 If you see someone else you know when you're eating out, for example, you can't 

interact socially with them. 

 If you’re meeting outside it’s no more than six people from different households. 

You can have more than six people but only if everyone is from exclusively from two 

households or support bubbles 

 If you’re going to someone’s house it can only be your household and theirs – and keep 

a distance while you’re there. 

 You can only stay overnight, away from home, with one other household. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 


